
EAGLE NEWS
ANDERSON ISLAND ELEMENTARY

9/29/2023

October 
9 Fire Station FieldTrip
11 Pierce County BEES program visit
13 No School 
16-20 Conference Half Days 11:30
dismissal 
16 AIHS Johnson Farm Pumpkin Patch
18 Unity Day-wear orange
19 The Great Shakeout Washington
Earthquake Drill & Education
28 Booster Club Trunk or Treat @ AIE
5 p.m.
31-Fall Craft Party & Costume Parade

It’s Fall!
Time for

raincoats &
boots! 

Attendance
Please call 253-884-

4901 or send a
ParentSquare message

if your child will be
absent

Good afternoon, Eagle Families 

Happy Friday. It's nice to see the sun out. 

I hope we all had a great week. We have some
fun events coming up that I want to share. We
have a walking field trip to the fire station on
October 9th for Fire Prevention Month. Please
sign the permission slip in ParentSquare.    

We have conference week in mid-October
(10/16-10/20).  Our conference week is a
great way to check in with your student's
teacher and make sure we are doing all we can
to support our students. There will be half
days that week; student dismissal will be at
11:30 a.m. We will also have a night for
evening conferences.

Enjoy the sunshine this weekend, Eagles. I
don't know how much more we will see of that
in the near future. 

Get some rest, do some reading, and get
outside! See you all next week. 

Have a great weekend.

- Mr. Miller



GOOD NEWS READERS!
The Pierce County Library BEES (Books that
Engage Every Student) will visit our school
monthly during library time.  Students can use
this time to check out books with their Pierce
County Library Card. This will allow them to
check out books we don’t have in the school
library and request books.

Library Card applications will be sent home.   
Please complete the form if you wish for
them to participate.  

You can never get a cup of
tea large enough or a book
long enough to suit me.”

C.S. Lewis



HALLOWEEN
AIE BOOSTER CLUB

Anderson Island
Elementary

Saturday, October 28
5 p.m.

TRUNK OR TREAT

This year, we will be hosting Trunk or Treat at the school on Saturday,
October 28, 5-7 p.m. This FREE event will give our island ghouls a fun
evening of festivities and one more opportunity to wear that costume
before they outgrow it.  

Cars will be parked on the back edge of the field (trunks toward the
building). Activities, popcorn, and cocoa will be provided in the covered
area.  

You can decorate a trunk, popup tent or reserve a table to give out treats
or set up activities.  Please reserve your spot today please text your name,
type of spot (table, popup or trunk) to Dana @ 253-226-1407

 
The Steilacoom Historical School District does not sponsor or endorse this event/information and the

district assumes no responsibility for it




